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This bill is unconstitutional and would make firearms nearly impossible to get for law 

abiding citizens for self defense. Multiple small FFL’s could not afford to stay in 

business and if they did they would have to pass the increase onto the consumer that 

is already overburdened in this economy. Guns would then be a luxury that only the 

rich could afford, which would put firearms purchased for self defense out of reach of 

the people with low income that live low income areas where crime is at an all time 

high. Law enforcement is not as readily available in areas outside of Portland,Salem, 

and Eugene with response times of over 2 hours depending on the weather and 

location of the emergency. Thank you for your time and consideration of my 

opposition to HB3076 
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